Joshua White attended the Madison County Young Professionals Night a year ago at the Ridgeland
Library. Since coming to those programs, Mr. White has become a regular to many of Ridgeland’s
programs and even a patron of the library. He attends almost all of the regular programs as well as most
of the special monthly programs at the Ridgeland branch. He has said that he attends these programs
because it gives him something fun to do in the city and not have to worry about being bored. The
programs are a great stress reliever and the conversations held during the programs have brought a
sense of community to the other regular program goers. The library programs have helped him make
more friends in the area that have become awesome connections outside the library.

Not only is he a patron and program attendee of the Ridgeland Library, he is also the Vice President of
the Friends of the Ridgeland Public Library. He was asked by the current Friends of the Ridgeland Library
President to take on the task because he is passionate about the library and has a huge considerable
presence. Because he is one of the youngest Friend’s officers his participation offers a different line of
sight and proactivity to the group.

We look forward to having Mr. White as a valuable patron and friend for many years.



